
Today is the deadline for Integrating Knowledge courses.  As of this morning, we have 27 
proposals, 17 for Citizenship, Social Responsibility & Global Awareness and 10 for Science, 
Technology & Society.  
 
Shaun Huston has confirmed with faculty all 74 sections of FYS courses that will be taught next 
year, which are fairly evenly distributed over the three terms.  He is also been communicating 
with division chairs about scheduling.  ​Scheduling of FYS courses is at the discretion of 
instructors following whatever process is normally employed in their programs, departments and 
divisions.  Please reach out to Shaun with any questions about this process.  


